
                                         

 

Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for September 4, 2022 =  

General Fund $ 7,250.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,512 

Building Fund for September 4, 2022 = $ 100.00                                                                                      
 
      
 
                         
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
Today:                                                   Wednesday:  
    2Cent a Meal                                         7pm Choir 
    RALLY DAY!                                      7pm Property Team 
Monday:                                                   Irene Off 
    Doug’s Day Off                                 Thursday:  
     2pm Brethren World Missions             6pm Praise Band 
     6:30pm Worship Team                         Irene Off 
     Irene Off                                               6:30pm Outreach Team  
Tuesday:                                                Friday:   

      8am Sewing Group                                Irene Off 
      Irene Off 
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PRELUDES 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP            Isaiah 41:1-4 
 
HONORING OUR CHILDREN     

 

VOICES IN PRAISE         

  

SCRIPTURE         Isaiah 41:5-16  

  

   DO NOT FEAR              Chris Ivey 

 

CLOSING HYMN  How Firm A Foundation         #567 

 

*BENEDICTION 

 

*POSTLUDE 
                        

                          *Those who are able are invited to stand. 
 

 

 Praise Band Leader – Ken Rice                     

 Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Micah Hoffman 

                         Video Tech – Dave Bendit 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Geoff Davis will be preaching on 

Philippians 1:1-11. Please read and prayerfully study this passage 

this week as we prepare to worship together.  

 

Sunday School Next Week: September 18 - New Study –  

The Power to Change – Jennie Allen  - Session 1 “Is Change Really 

Possible” – Laura Meiser 

September 25:  Session 2 “Spend Time” – Galen Brumbaugh 

 

 

 

 

 

                    
We will collect a “2-Cent-A-Meal” offering on TODAY for the Global 

Food Initiative (GFI) program. This program is the primary way that 

the Church of the Brethren assists hungry people in developing food 

security around the world.  Please participate as you are able! 

 

   

 

 

Worship Today 
 



 

HARVEST FEST 
 Sunday, October 16, 2022 

 More information found on the 

church website at 

ww.hempfieldcob.org or register 

at this link.  

 

             https://forms.gle/XDHdcQnwRauKSXSBS 

 

 

 

 

Youth Progressive Dinner- Enjoy a unique 

dinner experience with each course hosted by a 

different church member. Transportation will be 

provided between each of the courses.  

When: Sunday, September 25th from 5pm - 8pm 

(Please arrive at 4:45 pm)  

Where: Drop-off/Pick-up at Hempfield Church 

 of the Brethren  

 RSVP: Wednesday, September 21st to Jen    

 Houck (jnshouck@gmail.com or 717-951-7694)   

 Questions: Jen Houck (jnshouck@gmail.com or   

 717-951-7694) 

 

Regular Youth Group meetings begin Sunday, 

September 18, 2022 at 6:00pm. 
 

 

 

Thank you for the prayers, cards, and calls 

while I was recovering from a hospital 

stay.  It is a blessing to have that 

support.  Claire Lincoln 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 There will be a time for a 

congregational vote to be held on 

Sunday, September 18. This vote is 

to review and vote on the revised 

Youth Pastor Job Description.  Copies of the Job Description have been 

emailed and additional copies are available on the Narthex table.  

Please be in prayer over these decisions and plan to attend. 

 

    
The BDRA will be held on September 23-24, 2022, at 

the Lebanon EXPO Center.  This year will be the 45th 

anniversary of the auction.  Last year the auction raised 

over $500,000, to provide assistance to those who 

suffered losses due to natural disasters, both here in the 

USA and overseas.  Please mark your calendars to join 

us on either auction day to enjoy the delicious food, crafts and children’s 

activities.  As usual we will have the heifer sale, and very importantly the quilt 

and theme basket sales.  You are invited to also make a contribution of items 

such as: baked goods (pies, breads, cakes, etc.); new or good used 

items; coins; quilts or table runners; a theme basket; or fresh produce from 

your garden. 

 

This year we will be offering a pulled-pork dinner on Friday instead of the 

usual chicken Bar-B-Que.  A group from HCOB helps to serve this dinner and 

we are looking for volunteers.  Please contact me if you are willing to help us 

serve the meal starting at 4:00 PM on Friday.  For further information or to 

donate, visit the website at www.BrethrenAuction.org or contact me directly 

at twfritz@ptd.net or 717-823-2745 (text or call). 

Thank you for your support.         Tom Fritz, Chair BDRA  

 

Quilt Folders, Baggers and Runners Needed! If you are excited to 

get beautiful quilts to people who purchased them, Deb Bendit has jobs 

for you! From the beginning of the Brethren Disaster Relief Quilt 

Auction (9:30 on Saturday, September 24 till about noon) we need a 

number of people to fold the quilts and put them into bags, and we also 

need runners to take the bagged quilts to their new owners in the 

audience. If the Lord is nudging you to consider this, please call, text, 

email or talk to Deb (717-808-8453, quilterdeb60@gmail.com) for 

more information. Thanks for your consideration! 

 

Announcements 
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Rally Day Schedule 
 

11:00 — Lunch—be sure to enter your guesses 
      into the guessing game contest. 

 
11:45 — Children’s relay races…followed by 

adult relay races outside John Naas Hall 
 
12:30 — Kickball in lower field 
       Bingo in John Naas Hall 
 
1:00 — Disc golf demonstration  
    Corn hole tournament behind church 
 
2:00—Guessing game winners announced 

 Cakewalk 
 
Throughout our time together, you will find a variety of 
games and activities in enjoy independently: bocce ball, 
croquet, ladder ball, sidewalk chalk and more! We’ll even 
have quilting demonstrations. There is something for 
everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


